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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 

 
               15th March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 6 Liverpool Hope University Residential 
 
Your child has been invited to attend Liverpool Hope University Residential from Tuesday 2nd July 
until Thursday 4th July 2024, to encourage a smooth transition to All Hallows Catholic College and 
instil a love of learning. 
 
The cost of the residential will be £160.00, this should be paid via our online payment system 
ParentPay. To allow us to coordinate the visit and confirm numbers, we would appreciate it if you 
could pay a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 and complete consent by Friday 29th March 2024 to 
secure your child’s place. 
 
The remaining balance can be paid in instalments but must be paid by the following dates: 
2nd payment - £35.00 by 12th April 2024 
3rd payment - £35.00 by 26th April 2024 
4th payment - £40.00 by 10th May 2024 
 
We are aware that the ParentPay system may be new to a number of parents therefore please 
could you complete all sections, including full consent information, which includes emergency 
contact details, dietary/allergy, child’s doctors’ information, administrating medicine if required, 
photo consent and which primary school your child currently attends, please ensure all this 
information is completed fully to ensure we have all the correct information.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact Miss S Hargreaves trips@allhallows.org.uk.  
 
We kindly ask that if you have any contact changes between now and the start of the Liverpool 
Hope University Residential that you contact Mrs A Costanda a.costanda@allhallows.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Hargreaves   
 
Miss S Hargreaves   
Finance Assistant 
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